MANAGEMENT CORPORATION

NOTICE

Date : 31st January 2022
Dear Residents,

Please be advised that Management Office will be closed
for the Chinese New Year holidays and Federal Territory
Day from 015t February 2022 (Tuesday) till 03" February
2022 (Thursday). We shall resume operation as usual on
04t February 2022 (Friday).

We would also like to take this opportunity to wish all the
residents of VISTA KOMANWEL B

“GONG XI FA CHAT

In the meantime, we understand some of the residents
may take this opportunity to travel and we would like to
advise you to secure and bolt up all access doors, shut off
your gas and inform the immediate neighbor or the security
of your absence.

In the event of any emergency, please contact our
Customer Service at 017-9050303. We will more than
pleased to assist you.

Thank you.

THE MANAGEMENT
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